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It's not that the planet is getting too hot, just that it's getting too hot for human beings. Temperatures were up 1.3 C

across the world in February compared to last year.

With the global temperature breaking records at a Gretzky-like frequency, another degree doesn't seem to faze most

people. But it should, especially if you eat food.

Medical journal The Lancet is anticipating half a million people will die in 2050, primarily due to a scarcity of fruit and

vegetables caused by climate change.

After reading about imminent increases in heart disease, we stumbled on another story that made our blood pressure

rise.

Energy companies, after hoarding their oil-extraction profits, are now hoping to share the cost of cleaning up their

mess.

The Petroleum Services Association of Canada is asking for $500 million in federal funds to clean up inactive oil and

gas wells. The plan has already won support from Alberta's energy minister.

We have little patience for companies that adhere to laissez-faire capitalism in good times but flip to share-the-burden

socialism when business is lean.

However, the bigger issue here is the frighteningly cosy relationship between our government and the oil industry. It's a

relationship that includes billions in tax breaks and benefits, according to the International Monetary Fund.

If a fraction of those billions was transferred to Canadian farmers, we might stave off a catastrophe.

Stopping climate change means changing our habits: where we drive, what we buy, and if things keep up, who we vote

for.
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